
Town of Lamont
COVID-19 Update
September 4, 2021

Write an intriguing summary of what your
company does.

Masks are mandatory in all indoor public spaces and workplaces,
except in work stations.
Alcohol service must end at 10 p.m. in all licensed establishments.
Recommended to limit in-person contacts.
Unvaccinated Albertans are strongly recommended to limit indoor social
gatherings to close contacts of only 2 cohort families up to a maximum
of 10 people.
Employers are recommended to continue work-from-home measures
and pause or revert plans to have staff return to work.

As of September 4, 2021 the following changes have been made to the
COVID-19 restrictions:

All Town departments remain operational and they are available to assist
residents using alternate measures. Plexiglass barriers, enhanced cleaning
and hand sanitizing stations will still remain in place at Town buildings. 

Frequently washing or disinfecting your hands, getting vaccinated and
staying home when you're sick will continue to be important to protect our
community and limit the spread of COVID-19.

Contact Information:

Phone: 780-895-2010
Email: general@lamont.ca 


